
 
Tender: New Pier State Warehouse, Durban 

RFP 19/2015 
Answers to Questions 

 

 

1. Please could you assist me with the DB drawings for New state pier ware for SARS. 

The schematic layout drawing (J0150-E-004) has been uploaded on the website. The 

schematic shows sufficient information for the purpose of pricing. 

 

2. Kindly forward us structural steel roof members sizes for us to determine the weight of 
the roof.  

Please refer to the document titled “SARS State Warehouse Dead Load Structural Steel 
Rev 1” which will address your query on the weight of the roof.  

 

3. During the briefing it was discussed that the excel bill will be distributed by today and still 

is not available. 

The BOQ in excel format was uploaded on the website on 13 October 2015. 

 

4. May you kindly confirm, attaching a MOA and CIDB joint venture documents be 

acceptable for joint venture when submitting the tender document?  

CIDB Grading Certificate for a Joint Venture :  A Joint Venture Certificate as 
calculated and generated by the CIDB Joint Venture Calculator must be attached to 
the submission.  This certificate has to include all Joint Venture members. 

MOA/Joint Venture Agreement to be attached:  For this stage, a letter of intent to form 
a Joint Venture signed by all Joint Venture Members should suffice. This document has 
to clearly indicate the roles to be played by each joint venture member, clearly nominate 
one joint venture member to sign all documentation on behalf the joint venture, and also 
it should confirm that Joint venture details as contained in T2.1.2 (f) – The Joint Venture 
Disclosure Form on Page 29, will form the basis of the Joint Venture Agreement to be 

submitted at a later stage as directed by the Employer or its agents. 

 

5. We have been requested by our electrical subcontractors that they be issued with the 
Electrical DB/Line drawings, these were not issued with the BOQ and are needed in 

order to price the electrical section of this tender. Please issue these drawings. 

The schematic layout drawing (J0150-E-004) has been uploaded on the website. The 

schematic shows sufficient information for the purpose of pricing. 



 

6. Please consider granting an extension of time to the tender closing date due to the late 
issue of the outstanding electrical information. Currently the tender is scheduled to close 
on Tuesday 20th October 2015, if the electrical drawings are issued by close of business 
today (14 Oct 2015), the tender closing date should still suffice but, if the drawing are not 
issued today, please consider changing the closing date to Friday 23 October 2015 as 

long as the drawings are issued by close of business on the 15 Oct 2015. 

Alternatively, please consider changing the electrical section of the BOQ to a provisional 
sum amount. 

It is our understanding that the information requested will not warrant an extension for 
the tender therefore the tender cannot be extended. The tender will close on 20 October 

2015 at 11am as originally stated. 

 


